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Draft Plan of Management for Meroo National Park & Bamunj State Conservation Area 
 
To all, 
 
Please pass this bulletin onto all local Fishing Clubs, Tackle Stores, Caravan Parks, Boat Outlets, Pubs, and 
RSL Clubs and to those who are interested or concerned about the proposed loss of access to Meroo Lake. 
Please feel free to distribute this bulletin far and wide.  
  
The NSW Department of Primary Industries are seeking support from Recreational Fishers which will enable 
them to develop a strong case to insure vehicle access is maintained to the Recreational Fishing Haven (RFH) 
for all recreational fishers especially for the families, the young, the elderly and the disabled.  
  
Recreational fishers paid good money to have these areas as RFHs. 
 
On the next page of this bulletin you will find attached correspondence from the NSW Department of Primary 
Industries, undersigned by John Diplock. (Manager, Recreational Fisheries) This letter explains what sort of 
information is required by DPI to consult with the Department of Environment and Climate Change. (DECC) 
 
If you need any further information please do not hesitate to contact the Recreational Fishing Alliance of NSW 
through our website, www.rfansw.com.au.  
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